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Cllr Goodman
Reigate & Banstead Borough Council
Town Hall
Reigate, Surrey
RH2 OSH

Dear Cllr Goodman,

Cllr Peter Hopson has shoram me your letter of 1Oth July. We have noted your view
and your arguments. Your previous letter was similarly noted and did not seem to
need a reply.

I can assure you that neither Cllr Peter Hopson nor I is unaware of these matters. I

have visited the red light district Amsterdam and we take a broad minded view of the
world. Just as I assume that you know your constituency and locality better than I, I

hope you will understand that we will take all these matters into consideration with
respect to our responsibilities in Croydon.

Thank you for your interest.

Yours sincerely

t

Cllr Maggie Mansell
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